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August 19, 1982
L-82-362

. Mr. James P. O'Reilly ,

Regional Administrator, Region II
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Re: St. Lucie Unit 1
Docket No. 50-335
IE Inspection Report 82-17
Additional Information

In response to a telephone conversation on August 2, 1982, between your
Mr. E. Girard and Mr. R. Stevens of this office, the following information

is submitted.

1. NRC Concern: The ISI report submitted with the Annual Report was no-
readable. Please resubmit.

Response: Attached is an original computer printout of the ISI report.

2. NRC Concern: The response refers to the Annual Report and the steam
,

generator report. Why wasn't the ISI report submitted within the
required 90 days?

'

Response: Florida Power & Light has not in the past submitted reports
of Inservice Inspections on St. Lucie Unit 1 because Technical Specifi-
cation 4.4.10 specifies reporting of any abnormal degradation, but does
not specify the 90 day report required per Section XI IWA 6000. Further-

more, Technical Specification 4.4.10 requires inspections to be performed
per the applicable requirenents of Section XI' interpreted to mean
Subsection IWB for Class 1, IWC for Class 2, and IWD for Class 3. We
will, however, in the future, submit reports of Inservice Inspection

| at St. Lucie Unit 1 within 90 days of completion of the inspection outage.

3. URC Concern: Does corrective action to prevent recurrence also apply to
the ISI reports?

Response: Yes. The ISI report has also been placed on the operations
department tracking system.

4. NRC Concern: Are reports of previous Inservice Inspections available on
site for Inspection? ,
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Re: St. Lucie' Unit 1
Docket No. 50-335

*

IE Inspection Report 82-17
Additional Information

*
Response: Yes. Reports of previous Inservice Inspections are avsilable
on site for inspection with the exception of the St. Lucie 1 Steam
Generator eddy current tests which were conducted during the November
1981 and May 1982 outages. These reports are undergoing final review
and are available in draft form at the corporate offices.

In reference to your letter-of August 13, 1982, the above additional information
is our supplemental response to Inspection Report 82-17. However, on August 13,

1982, our Mr. Stevens informed your Mr. Girard that the: completed response would
not be submitted on August.12, 1982, but rather the week of August '5, 1982.

Very truly yours, ,

,

Robert E. Uhrig
Vice President
Advanced Systems and Technology

REU/RJS/pw

Attachment

cc: Harold F. Reis, Esquire
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